24 Ledger Road, GOOSEBERRY HILL WA 6076 Telephone: (08) 9293 2777 Website: www.ghps.com.au

## SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS: CALL FOR NOMINATIONS TWO POSTIONS FOR A THREE YEAR TERM

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parents and carers are invited to nominate for one of two positions of Parent Representative on the Gooseberry Hill PS School Board that has become available due the Chris Rogers leaving the school and a second vacant position existing. I would like to express my thanks to Chris for his outstanding contribution to the school community whilst on the Board.

Interested parents should fill in the attached Nomination form and return it by email to Matthew.Snell@education.wa.edu.au before 4:00pm on Friday the 6<sup>th</sup> of March, 2020. Late nominations will not be accepted.

Should there be more nominations received than positions available, a ballot will be held.

Any enquiries about the nomination process should be directed to Matthew Snell, Principal. An attachment of Roles and Responsibilities of the School Board Members is provided for your information.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Snell PRINCIPAL

28th February, 2020